Organizational Fair Planned August 25
at SWOSU

08.17.2011

The always-popular Organizational Fair is coming up Thursday, August 25, on the
campus of Southwestern Oklahoma State University.

The fair, sponsored by the Dawg Days Committee, will be held from 10 a.m. until 2 p.m.
on the south lawn of the Memorial Student Union Center on the Weatherford campus.

Student organizations and clubs, as well as local/area businesses, places of worship
and others will have booths at the fair, which attracts many SWOSU students. Wright
Wradio will broadcast live from the event. SWOSU Dean of Students Cindy Dougherty
said there will be over 70 booths with games, prizes and giveaways too numerous to
mention.

The free Organizational Fair is held as a “welcome back” for all SWOSU students,
encouraging them to participate in campus/community/area activities. For more
information, please call 580.72.3767.



